
From the President 

Welcome to the Canadian Memorial 
Chiropractic College! August 23, 2021 
will be a very special day for you, as 
you begin your studies to become 
a chiropractor. Faculty, staff and 
students look forward to the chance 
to meet you.

Our Orientation Committee is 
organizing events that will ensure 

you are quickly at home with friends at CMCC. We want 
your time here to be enjoyable as well as educational. The 
COVID-19 pandemic continues to impact all of us and we are 
eager to resume all social and on-campus activities as soon 
as it is safe for everyone.  We encourage you to participate 
fully in Orientation and upcoming activities, whether virtual 
or in-person, to ensure that you feel connected to the vibrant 
and engaged community at CMCC.

We are very proud of our program, based on the principles of 
evidence-based care, and our students, who embody the very 
best of a modern, patient-centred perspective to chiropractic 
treatment.

We look forward to your participation in student life at CMCC 
over the next four years and hope that CMCC will become 
your home away from home.

I wish you all the best as you join the Class of 2025 and I look 
forward to seeing you in person in the near future.

Yours sincerely, 

David Wickes, DC, MA President

From the CMCC Students’ Council 
President

On behalf of CMCC Students’ 
Council, I am pleased to extend a 
warm welcome to our CMCC family! 
Orientation Week is an amazing 
experience where you will meet your 
classmates, upper year students, 
future colleagues, staff and faculty 
members. 

Although we may be meeting each 
other virtually at first, know that Students’ Council is here 
and eager to support you as you navigate through your first 
week (and the rest of your time) at CMCC. We have a fun week 
of events planned so you can get to know your classmates, 
our clubs, services, the hallways you will soon walk through 
and what student life looks like here on campus. I am also 
optimistic in the near future, we will be able to make even 
more memories together, face to face.

While this time is exciting, I know that it often can be equally 
nerve racking. Try to keep in mind that everyone in your class 
is in the same boat and likely feeling very similar waves mixed 
of nervousness and excitement. The beauty of Orientation 
Week is it gives you time to get to know CMCC and your class 
without the added stress of academics. Personally, it was one 
of my most memorable experiences here and I encourage you 
to try and participate in all it has to offer.

Get excited Class of 2025! Students’ Council is looking forward 
to meeting you in August. If you have any questions, concerns 
or just want to say hi before then, please feel free to send me 
an e-mail.

Welcome home!

Sincerely,

Bri Jarvin 
CMCC Students’ Council President 
bjarvin@cmcc.ca

Welcome Class of ‘25
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